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Hi everyone 
  
We’ll be collecting money to go towards the Christmas hampers outside Coop 
on Saturday 11 December 10am and at the Victorian Evening 10 December; any 
money that people can give, no matter how small, will be gratefully received, and will 
definitely go towards a good cause.  
  
We have already received generous financial donations towards the hampers.  The 
trust of our entire community in our ChetChat group, and its volunteers, is very 
humbling.  I think at a time when it is harder and harder to trust national politicians, 
people are turning to local people and groups to put their faith in. 
  
My regular surgeries will start up again next year, when it will be safe to hold them 
again.  In the meantime, please ring me anytime on 07733323581 if I can help you, as 
many people do. 
  
Finally, I’d like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas.  The difficult events of the last two 
years have brought us all closer together, and we can all be thankful for that. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Councillor Jeremy Rowe 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
 


